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CCS Elementary Science Newsletter 

WELCOME TO THE FOURTH ISSUE OF THE CCS 

ELEMENTARY SCIENCE NEWSLETTER! The CCS 

Elementary Science Newsletter is your school 

publication where CCS Elementary teachers share 

and celebrate the science activities and labs that 

are taking place in their classrooms and on field 

trips. 

 



Paper Puzzle Problem Solving 

Children in Mr. Campbell’s 3rd Grade classroom work 

collaboratively to solve a complex paper puzzle. Students had 

to discuss their ideas, devise a plan, and then put their plan 

into action to accomplish their goal.  

 

     

 

To solve the puzzle, children had to put their ideas to work 

and recreate the model they were given. The only materials 

they had available to use to complete the puzzle were small 

paper rectangles and scissors. 

 

      



Sixth Graders Study Weather 

Mrs. Toleman's sixth grade science class has been studying 

atmospheric pressure and weather maps.  Steve LaPointe, a 

meteorologist  from WRGB Channel 6, came to present 

information on winter weather patterns and how science is 

used to predict weather. He discussed the unique patterns we 

see in our area of the state and how some of the physical 

features of the area impact the weather. Students also 

enjoyed hearing about how the weather is broadcasted and 

the work that goes into it. This was a great opportunity for 

students to ask questions and learn about a science related 

career. 

 

 



Spring Is A Time For New Life!! 
CSS students have submitted photos of some of the examples of new 

life springing up around us in the month of April. 

3rd Grader Elizabeth Greenawalt sent in these pictures of 2 baby calves 

born at her place in April. 

              

3rd Grader Franklin Ziehm submitted these photos of some of the 

cute little piglets recently born on his family’s farm! 

       

 



Buck Mountain – Natures Classroom 

Buck Mountain, on the eastern shore of Lake George, is a 

beautiful mountain and is home to many different kinds of 

plant and animal species. Rising to an elevation of 2330 feet, 

the summit of Buck Mountain offers gorgeous views of the 

Lake George region.  

 

    

                                                                         

 

While hiking this 

mountain, you have 

an opportunity to 

study many 

different areas of 

science, including 

wildlife biology, 

botany, geology, 

and hydrology to 

name a few. 

Get outside, 

take a hike this 

weekend, and 

study all there 

is to see and 

learn about in 

your natural 

world!!  


